

CIR/EES/JUN/2397-24

Date: 4 June 2024

Circular for Grade 5 to 12 Students

Dear Parents,

Greetings of the day!

We have successfully completed the Unit Test 1 for Grades 5-12 this week.

Continuing with our practice of giving students opportunities to research and extend their learning beyond the textbook and classrooms, it has been planned that students from Grades 5-12 can bring their own devices to school starting from Wednesday, 5th June 2024.

This is in line with our policy of empowering students to seek and learn from various resources. They are permitted to bring their devices while FOLLOWING ALL THE BYOD POLICY PROTOCOLS as per the SCHOOL, clearly mentioned in the school diary on pages 11, 17 & 18 (for your reference).

We request all the parents also to stay informed and sign on the BYOD policy page as concurrence of the same.

Thank you in advance for your continued support and cooperation as always!

Best Regards,

PRINCIPAL